
Arrowhead Girl Up presents

Girls in STEM

Available to all 6-8th graders
Materials will be provided!

Keychain Building Activity

A Hershey Heartwarming Project

Friday December 17,
@4:30-5:30 in the North Campus

Junior Study Hall 

This is not a school-sponsored activity and the Swallow School
District does not provide support or endorsement of this

program/activity. It has neither reviewed nor approved the
program, personnel, or activities announced in this brochure/flyer.

Permission to distribute this material must not be considered a
recommendation or endorsement by the school district

To RSVP email Mrs. Passler
passler@arrowheadschools.org


